Decembe r 18,

Mr, W, A, Del Mar

Habirshaw Electric Cable Company
Yonkers, H. Y.

Dear Mr. Del Mari=

I had ocoasion this morning to consult the
publication of the Institution of Electrical Engi-
neers, of London, and I am informed that the latest
gopy in the files in our Library is dated July 1821;
algso that it is customary for the copiles to be re-
ceived many monthe after the date of publication.

I should like to cheok thie up; therefore
will you please advisa.me the date of issue of the
latest number which you have received, and whether
they usually reach you many months after the date

of issue?

Very truly yours,

Beoretary.
FLH:C

1831
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